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Greetings; 

This letter is information about Meadowcrest Estates Neighborhood Association.  Following the 
general meeting in February, in which new board members were elected for M.E.N.A., the 
board met to decide who would hold each office.  Below is a list of the people who will be 
serving the association this term. 

President: Michael Rideau   m.rideau@verizon.net 
VP:  Leta French   baylorgirl16@yahoo.com 
Treasurer:  Rex Gifford 
Board Member: Jim Dickerson 
Board Member: Don Wright   donw89@verizon.net 
 
On May 4th, the board met again, to discuss the repair of the perimeter retaining wall.  We 
decided to mail letters to the 235 homeowners in our subdivision, to solicit donations, to help 
cover the association’s portion of the cost of repairs.  When donations are enough to meet the 
expected cost to the association, we will apply for the Neighborhood Vitality Grant.  All costs for 
printing and mailing of the letters were paid by the board members.  No association funds were 
used. 

We hope to make this email a quarterly newsletter, to keep you informed about what’s 
happening in our neighborhood, and the status of the wall repair project.  MENA has received 
over $2,000 in contributions in the past couple of weeks, to be used for the wall repairs.  Please 
check our website http://www.meadowcrestestates.org/index.html for the latest total.  We 
plan to update this total weekly, or as often as there are significant increases in the total.  To 
our neighbors who have already donated, thank you so much. 

Your MENA board members 


